
Donations needed 
Have your children outgrown some  

of their toys? Do you need to clear some space? 

We would be really grateful if parents could donate any of the following items to 
the school so that other children can enjoy playing with them at lunchtime: 

Barbie dolls      Puzzle 

Baby dolls       board games 

Cars         colouring books 

Construction blocks   sticker books 

Lego   

 Sadly we will not be able to accept cuddly toys. 

EYFS would also love to have any picture books in 

good condition for their book corners. 

All donations to be given to the office. 

Many thanks for your kindness. 


